
 

State of Alaska 
Department of Public Safety 
Division of 

Administrative Services 
       Bill Walker, Governor 

Gary Folger, Commissioner 
TO: Bidders                       DATE: March 17, 2015 
 
FROM: Frank D. Whittington 
             Building Management Specialist 
   
SUBJECT: Department of Public Safety, Alaska Bureau of Investigation, Anchorage 
HVAC Upgrades Project  
 
Bidders: 
  
The Department of Public Safety, Administrative Services, Supply Section is soliciting bids 
of a general contractor; the primary work required is to provide all labor, tools, equipment, 
materials, permitting and supervision for upgrades and/or replacement of the HVAC system 
or components. Additional items are found in Statement of Work. Substantial completion 
must be achieved by June 26, 2015 due to funding expiration. 
 
The work site is located at the Department of Public Safety, Alaska Bureau of Investigation 
Facility located at 5500 Tudor Road, Anchorage, Alaska 99507.  The Request for Quote for 
this project in Anchorage is Project Number: 12-133443F.  If you are interested in bidding 
this project, you can contact D. Whittington for the scheduled walk through on Tuesday, 
March 24, 2015 at 10:00 a.m. Interested parties must be accompanied so confirmation of 
participation must be arranged by either email, fax or calling Mr. Frank D. Whittington, 
Building Management Specialist at (907) 929-8952 prior to time of walkthrough. 
  
I would like to thank you for taking time out of your busy schedule to work with the 
Department of Public Safety in reviewing our Invitation for Quote.  You may receive a 
complete bid package on State of Alaska web page: 
http://aws.state.ak.us/OnlinePublicNotices/  or by contacting Frank D. Whittington at 907-
929-8952. The Bid Deadline for this project will be Tuesday, March 31, 2015 at 1:00 
p.m. local time at which the review of quotes will begin to determine the award of the 
contract.  The award will be given to the lowest responsive and responsible bidder without 
conditions. 
  
 The Department of Public Safety is pleased to work with you and your staff.  Again 
thank you for your attention to this matter.  If you have any questions or concerns 
referencing this contract please contact me. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Frank D. Whittington 
 
Building Management Specialist   
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